
Comments from parents for parent report 
 

 
Below are a list of comments and concerns from various parents that have been compiled 
together for the parent report for the April 20 Board Meeting. 
 

Seniors 
 

 When and where is senior prom.  When will we get details? 

 How are they handling graduation?  Will it be broken into various days?  What are the 
details? 

 When will we be getting more information about dates/times/places for senior 
activities? 

 
 

Resuming School 
 

 Full-time normal back to school should be the #1 priority.  When will we see what the 
final back-to-school-plan?  Parents want a visual of the plan.  Back up plans should be 
presented for red and purple tiers. 

 Parents want to see a unified commitment to being in the classroom whenever possible, 
observing CDC and state/county guidelines, as well as a collaborative commitment to 
flexibility 

 Why aren’t the kids back in school now when SAMO and other schools are full-time, in 
person?  At the very least, the teachers should be teaching from their classrooms.  The 
ability to have parents seeing the teachers providing instruction from their classrooms 
would be perceived favorably by those who have lost faith in the school and the teachers. 

 Will students be able to do “zoom in a room” at Pali? 

 For the 2021-2022 school year and subject to the agreement of Pali UTLA, parents 
believe that PCHS should request a waiver from any Los Angeles Unified School District 
(LAUSD) COVID-19 school reopening health and safety procedures and requirements 
that are more restrictive than those of the State of California and Los Angeles County. 
The goals are for PCHS to be able to reopen and operate 1) to the fullest extent possible 
under state and county requirements and 2) as fully as other local secondary school 
districts throughout the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
 
*Red – Most frequently mentioned  
*Purple – Frequently mentioned  
*Orange – Somewhat mentioned  
 


